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REFERENCE:  Online portal for all marijuana license applications  

DATE:   December 28, 2022  

 

The Pueblo County Liquor and Marijuana Licensing Division is pleased to announce the 
launch of our online portal for marijuana license applications. All marijuana licensees 
and potential licensees are now free to submit all types of Pueblo County Marijuana 
License Applications through the county’s online portal at this link:  

https://pueblocountyco.viewpointcloud.com 
Upon your initial visit you will need to Sign Up to use the portal.  

 

http://county.pueblo.org/liquor-licensing
https://pueblocountyco.viewpointcloud.com/
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After clicking on Sign Up you will have the option to Sign up using Secure Portal or 
Login using Secure Portal. All new users will need to Sign up. Users with an existing 
OpenGov account in another jurisdiction may choose the Login option.  

  

Once you have signed up you may begin using the online portal. To complete and 
submit a marijuana license application click on the Liquor and Marijuana Licensing 
section.  

 

Marijuana licensees have five options:  

• New License and Renewal Application  
• Modification of Premises Application  
• Transfer of Ownership Application  

New users click here  

Users with an existing account 
in another jurisdiction click here  
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• Change of Ownership Application  
• Change of Location Application 

 

No matter which option you choose the next screen will give you the option to Apply 
Online.  
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Once you have selected Apply Online you will begin the application process. The 
OpenGov Portal will direct you through the process for filling out your particular 
application.  

 

Applicants will no longer need to provide a completed routing sheet for the Health 
Department or the Regional Building Department.  

 

A Fire Department Routing Sheet will still be required from your local fire 
authority. A link to this form can be found on the country website as well as in the 
OpenGov Portal.  

 

Once the application is filled out completely you will need to upload related 
documentation, site plans, security plans, certificate of good standing, etc. Please 
upload all required files as PDFs.  

 

Once your application is submitted you will receive notice of the necessary fees. Fees 
may now be submitted online using credit card or e-check through the OpenGov Portal.  
Fees may also be paid in office with a cashier’s check or money order. Please note that 
the county still cannot accept cash or personal/business checks (except e-check).  

 

Once the Application is submitted and the fees paid staff will review for completeness. 
Once the application is approved as complete you will receive an acceptance letter as 
usual.  

 

The process from here will be similar to the current process. Depending on the type of 
application you may receive further notice from OpenGov regarding the status of your 
application and/or requiring further action on your part.  

 

IMPORTANT: During this transition to the online portal County staff will be entering 
paper applications into the OpenGov system. Even if you submit a paper application 
you will receive notices about the status of your application and/or actions you need to 
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take from OpenGov in your email. If you have any questions about these 
communications or you are unsure of what to do next, please contact our office.  

 

 

This is an entirely new process for everyone involved and we do anticipate some minor 
issues along the way. The Liquor and Marijuana Licensing Division appreciates our 
licensee’s patience. We do request that you reach out to our office directly with any 
issues you have using the online portal.  

 

Please contact Tawnya Stringer or Kyle Aber with any questions, comments, or 
concerns.  

719-583-6100 

stringer@pueblocounty.us  

aberk@pueblocounty.us  

mailto:stringer@pueblocounty.us
mailto:aberk@pueblocounty.us

